
Greetings!

We hope that this letter finds you enjoying a wonderful senior year and anticipating your fall semester at
“the U”! The ladies of Lambda Delta Phi are excited to hear that you have chosen the University of
Minnesota-Twin Cities as the place to expand your horizons and further your education!

Lambda Delta Phi has been a highly recognized and successful Greek organization on the St. Paul campus
since 1961. Lambda Delta Phi takes pride in upholding high academic standards, contributing to the
community and being active on campus. The ladies of Lambda Delta Phi can be found leading and
participating in many campus organizations, teams and activities, including: Gopher Dairy Club, Block
and Bridle, Junior Panhellenic Council, Minnesota Royal Executive Team, intramural teams, Agricultural
Education Club, judging teams, and many more! This spring, you’ll find the ladies of LDPhi all over
campus – whether they are serving on executive teams, studying in the library, serving their community or
proudly sporting maroon and gold on Gopher Game Days!

The women of Lambda Delta Phi come from all areas of study and states in the Midwest, but they find
themselves drawn together by their desire to be a part of the authentic and motivated group of young
women and friends here at Lambda Delta Phi.

Please feel free to reach out to any of us with any questions you may have, whether it is about the dorms,
classes, or anything else. We are always willing to help out! Thank you for your time and enjoy the rest of
your senior year. We look forward to seeing you on campus in the spring!

Sincerely,

The ladies of Lambda Delta Phi
Elle Penzenstadler
651-403-2332
penze012@umn.edu
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